
Tahoe  National  Forest  to
discuss roads
Tahoe National Forest will host two public open houses in
October to discuss the forest roads system and look at the
relationship between roads and various resource impacts.

The open houses are part of engaging the public in Subpart A
of the U.S. Forest Service’s 2005 Travel Management Rule.
Subpart A is an analysis of the forest’s road system.

Open houses are:

Oct. 22 4-7pm – Sierraville District Ranger Station, 317
South Lincoln St., Sierraville.
Oct. 28 4-7pm – Tahoe National Forest Office, 631 Coyote
St., Nevada City.

Resource specialists have gathered data and developed maps,
which will be shared at the open houses.

For  more  information  on  Subpart  A  and  the  Tahoe  National
Forest’s Travel Analysis, go online.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/tahoe-national-forest-to-discuss-roads/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2014/10/tahoe-national-forest-to-discuss-roads/
http://www.fs.usda.gov/tahoe/%20or http://1.usa.gov/1t3eq3K

